EPD’'s special announcement on fire in
Tsuen Wan West

Attention TV and radio duty announcers:

Please broadcast the following special announcement as soon as possible,
and repeat it at suitable intervals:

A fire broke out at 3 Hoi Kok Street in Tsuen Wan near Tsuen Wan Road
Flyover at 6.38am today (April 28). The Fire Services Department is
conducting a firefighting operation.

There is heavy smoke at the scene. The air quality data collected at the
air monitoring station in the Tsuen Wan District has not shown any
abnormality for the time being. Members of the public in Tsuen Wan, Tsing Yi
and Kwai Chung may be affected by the smoke and unusual odour carried by the
wind. Hence, members of the public are advised to close their doors and
windows if necessary, and stay calm.
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